
                                                                                                  

Lycée Français International Jacques Prévert d’Accra – P.O. Box CT 1813, Cantonments – tel : 0302 
544156/ 544067 – email : secretariatproviseur@lfaccra.com 

 

MINUTES OF THE SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD ON 30th MAY 2025 

Members present: 

Mr Julien Lecas   Mr Rachid Aschkar   Mrs Claire Enjuanes 

Mrs Catherine Dauer   Mr Ange Agbenyeke   Ms Camille Charlemagne 

Mrs Emmanuelle Alliès  Mr Amadou Cissé  Mrs Kaska Moszkowska  

Mr Mohamed Sidibé   Mr Jean-Michel Adoboe 

Mrs Christelle Tchivagnon  Mrs Pauline Niclass 

 

Members present when the meeting commences at 3.00 pm: 11, of whom 10 voted. 

- Philosophy post n° 11391: request for closure as 31 August 2025 

The philosophy teacher has only 4 hours of teaching in this subject this year and will at best 

only have 8 hours in subsequent years. 

A new French Literature Teacher on secondment, trained to teach philosophy and already 

working in the AEFE network, has been recruited for the next three years. 

Mme Dauer asked the AEFE to convert the philosophy post into a modern literature position. 

Mme Dauer explained that the refusal was justified because 3 out of 4 of the teachers on 

secondment were already teaching this subject. 

VOTE ON THE CLOSING OF PHILOSOPHY POSTION N° 11391: 

4 abstentions - 6 in favour 

Change in the number of voters from 10 to 12: 

Arrival of Mrs Kaska Moszkowska, parent representative, at 3.10pm 

Arrival of Mr Lecas, COCAC, at 3.12pm. 

Bridging class: 

Reasons for the request: 

Mrs Dauer and Alliès explained their proposal to open a bridge class for fully English-speaking 

students between Years 6 and 7 at the college. This would attract new English-speaking students 

and introduce the school to families who would not otherwise consider a French high school 

for their child. 
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- How it works: 

Intensive course in French during the first year, with some immersion classes. 2 to 3 key 

subjects with gradual integration as progress is made. Teaching can be provided by a multi-

disciplinary, skills-based primary school teacher. 

- Promotion of this programme: 

Build a close relationship with schools up to CM2, which have high tuition fees. 

Encourage parents and board members to promote the programme for the new academic year. 

At the start of the new school year, English-speaking students must not be turned down, but this 

programme must be offered instead. 

VOTE ON THE CREATION OF A PASSEREL CLASS SYSTEM IN SECONDARY 

SCHOOL: 12 in favour 

-Sharing of general information:  

Mme Dauer presented the plans for the new teachers' room (work and rest/relaxation room) and 

invited the teacher representatives to discuss the layout of the room with their colleagues in 

terms of furniture and space. 

 

 

Secretary to the meeting              Principal 

Pauline NICLASS             Catherine DAUER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


